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We are still here for you

Our service is continuing to be here for you throughout

the national lockdown, starting on 5 November 2020,

and will continue to deliver our service to all children,

young people and their families.

How to contact us

Call us for advice on: 

Telephone number: 

01384 408990

Call us for advice on:

Telephone number 

01384 408990

Or contact Gail Hooper –Team Lead

Dudley School Nurses

07817 074633
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